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We endorse the establishment of the Kallah Teacher’s Helpline through Mikvah.org, an
organization dedicated to supporting women in matters of Taharas Hamishpacha.

These trained Kallah teachers learned the Halachos, and recognize that rendering any
decisions on (Shailos) should be exclusively carried out by a qualified Rav Moreh
Horaah.They will help people with questions that don't need a Rov and help women
speak to a Rov when needed. (The concept of women going to a Rov on behalf of other
women is something we find in earlier Poskim and is not a new concept.)

As the undersigned Rabbonim, we have meticulously formulated guidelines for these
Kallah Teachers as well as procedures for referring matters to Rabbonim, especially in
cases of rendering decisions (Paskening/Shikul Hadas). They will be following
Rabbinical guidance at every step of the way.

The Helpline is under the auspices of the undersigned Rabbonim who will have regular
oversight to ensure strict adherence to the aforementioned guidelines.

May this bring encouragement to be strengthened in Taharas Hamishpacha and may
this bring Brachos for all who are increasing Taharah among Yidden.

Rabbi Yosef Yeshaya Braun

Rabbi Sholom Ber Chaikin

Rabbi Menachem Mendel Gluckowsky
Rabbi Baruch Hertz

Rabbi Yosef Y. Shusterman



